
 
 

Robertswood Nursery News  
22.03.24 

          
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This week in nursery we have been talking about heavy and light. We looked at a picture of an elephant 
and a picture of a mouse and I asked the question which one they thought might be the heaviest and 
which one might be the lightest.  We got lots of different objects to see which ones were the heaviest 
and which ones were the lightest. We had a game of buying some oranges from the shop and put one 
orange on one side of the scales and 1 orange on the other side of the scales. We talked about the 
scales balancing and that balancing means both fruits must weigh the same. During choosing time and 
small group time the children had the opportunity to explore weighing lots of different objects. Well 
done nursery! 
 
 
The children enjoyed listening to the story ‘Where oh where is Rosie’s Chick?’ We had lots of fun 
looking at the pictures to see where she was hiding. We looked inside her pen and under the hay and 
up the tree. The children came up with lots of ideas of their own.  
 
 
We have continued to practise our number recognition and have played lots of different games. The 
children especially enjoyed playing a game of bingo. They waited patiently for their turn to lay their 
number/picture cards down and also helped one another. The children are getting really good at 
developing their fast recognition of 3 or 4 pictures and objects without having to count them 
individually. Fantastic work nursery! 
 
On Tuesday morning we had our Forest School lesson. We walked to the big field and down into the 
woods. Mr Morris showed us all the little dens that the bigger children had made and then we had a 
game of hide and seek. The children were given some conkers and acorns to hide around the woods 
and then we all had lots of fun to see if we could find any of them. We then had some hot chocolate 
and walked back to nursery. We all had so much fun. Thnak you Mr Morris. 
 
 
 
Next week                     
Our book of the week will be ‘We’re Going on a Egg Hunt’                            
We will be learning all about Capacity 
We will be making Easter Nests  
We will be doing lots of Easter activities. 
 

Note  
Don’t forget that our last day of school will be Thursday the 28th March. 
Please don’t forget to return all the library books. 
 
 
We hope that you all have a lovely weekend 
  
Mrs Everett and the Nursery Team.    
 



 
 
 
 
 


